
BOY SCOUTS OF CANADA 

  

MENS GROUP COMMITTEE TERRACE BAY, ONTARIO, 

The Poy Scouts are once again calling on residents of 

Terrace Bay with samples of Christmas Cards... If you 

can take a few minutes to look through these, we think 

you will find there is a very good selection, , not only 

of cards, but also of the gift wrapping paper,ribbons 

and stickers you need to decorate your Christmas pack- 

ages. There are bows ready to attach and coloured 

tape to make wrapping your gifts much easier, There 

are several kinds of Christmas Cards, and we are sure 

you will be able to find some for yourself and for 

your children too, that will please both the sender 

and the receiver, Be sure to look at the All. Occasion 

Cards - they’re really handy. Note to Terrace Bay 

Businessmen — cce the fine asscrtment of greeting cards 

appropriate for your needs, 

Although the Mens Group Committee raises funds through 

hat checking and Apple Day, most of the money we need 

comes from the sale of Christmas Cards. And.what do 

we do with this money? We operate a camp for Scouts 

and Cubs at Whitesands Lake. This is fast becoming an 

expensive proposition - last year our camp costs were 

about $800, Summer Camp is an integra} part of the 

training programme for Cubs and Scouts, and we are 

hoping. not only to be able to continue but also 

eventually to improve, in whatever way we can afford, 

the camp feciJities we provide, 

You may already have ordered cards and find you need 

more, or, you may have been out or busy when the Scout 

celled on you, There is ‘still time to place an order; 

please phone Harry Coe - 3743, 

BE A GOOD SCOUT 

SUPPORT ThE BOY SCOUTS


